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President-Lyndal Anthony 563.599.8042 
Vice President-Roger Redington 
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Treasurer-Rick Zach 

Editor & Web Master-Joni Overhouse 
Librarian-Clyde Holverson 
Safety Officer-John Haight 
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Meeting Date & Location 

2nd Tuesday of Month at 
Room 16, Russell Hall on 

University of WI – Platteville campus 
Web Address: nohrwoodturners.tripod.com 
(Safety Glasses are required at all Demos’) 

Agenda 
                                          6:30  Open meeting & Instruction 
                                          6:40 Club Business 

                                          6:50 Show and Tell 
                                          7:00 Topic of Discussion 
                                          7:30  Move to Turning Lab to Demo and participate in Topic 

                                          8:30      Adjourn 
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New Business 
 

 
Byron Bohnan’s wife passed away July 17, 
2015.  The Harry Nohr Woodturners Club 
wishes to extend its sincere condolences to 
Byron. 
 

The Christmas party will be held at Wisconsin 
Bank & Trust, Keystone Pkwy. Just off 
Business 151 on the east side of Platteville.  It 
will be held on Tuesday evening, December 8th 
at 6:30. 

 

The Amana Wood Fest will be held on August 
21st, 22nd & 23rd at the RV Park in Amana. 
 
John Jordan will be demoing his work at 
Hawkeye Downs in Cedar Rapids, August 22nd 
& 23rd.  The Corridor Woodturners is 
sponsoring the event. 
 
Mark Genin, owner of Genin’s Inc. Custom 
Woodworking will be having an auction Friday, 
August 21st in Oregon Wisconsin at 9:00 a.m.  
Take Hwy. 14 & Hwy. 138 interchange. Follow 
Janesville Street to S. Perry Pkwy.  Follow S. 
Perry Pkwy. (past the RR tracks) to Union 
Road. South on Union Road to #1090.  Watch 
for auction signs. 

 

Thanks To Grant Barlow for having the 
summer picnic again this year. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


